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12/27/2008

Dear Gustavo Zubieta-Calleja 
  
I hope you and your family are all well and settling happily in Bolivia. 
  
The Faculty's Research Board has now looked into your comments and your concern that Dr. Saltin and Dr. 
Norsk are appointed to evaluate your thesis.  
  
I regret to inform you that the Research Board does not find that your objections concerning Dr. Saltin and Dr. 
Norsk are sufficient to facilitate an exchange of the assessment committee.  
  
Best regards 
Lene 

Lene Houmann 
Managing Clerk 
     
University of Copenhagen 
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